
The UM Library Shares Experiences During COVID-19 with 
the WSU Libraries in US (2020/05/19) 

 
The University of Macau Library was invited to participate in an online 
seminar to share the practices and experiences during the COVID-19 
pandemic and the preparation for re-opening, with the colleagues of the 
Wayne State University Libraries in the U.S. on May 15th 2020.  Ms. 
Priscilla Pun, as the representative of the UM Library, participated as one 
of the panelists. Ms. Feiyan Huang, Assistant Dean of the Southern 
University of Science and Technology Library and Mr. Haodong Ren, 
Associate Dean of the Zhejiang Normal University Library also shared their 
experiences with American colleagues. The seminar was successful and 
received positive feedbacks from the colleagues of the WSU Libraries. 
 


